[bookmark: _GoBack]This week our BA received their test scores back for their first 3504 exam.  They were disappointed with their grades and afraid for the future after hearing the exams only get harder.  We explained to them that although the exams get harder they are likely to do better because they now have a sense of what the exams entail and the concepts will not change. We also critiqued the BAs scope doc and hope to have a finalized version by next week.  
